
 

 

        28 June 2012 

 

Excellency,  

 

I have the pleasure to inform you that I will convene an informal meeting as part 

of the intergovernmental process on “strengthening and enhancing the effective functioning 

of the human rights treaty body system” in accordance to resolution 66/254.  

 

The informal meeting will take place on Monday, 2 July 2012 at 3 pm in Conference 

Room 4. In this regard, we may attract the attention of delegations to the High 

Commissioner’s report launched 22nd of June 2012, transmitted by Secretary General note  

A/66/860 the actual text of the report can be found on the website of OHCHR, as well as 

Secretary General’s reports A/66/344 and A/HRC/19/28 that will form the basis for our 

discussion at the meeting. Additionally, the co-facilitators of the intergovernmental process 

will intervene in the beginning of the meeting to deliver remarks on the possible themes for 

discussion at the next meeting of the intergovernmental process. This will be an opportunity 

for all Member States to engage and make comments on the important issues. I look forward 

to your participation.   

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

       Nassir Abdulaziz Al-Nasser 

 
 
All Permanent Representative and  
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 


